
 

  
 
 
 

LOCAL PUBLIC NOTICE  
TO IMPOSE FEES AND CHARGES 

 

In accordance with section 6.19 of the Local Government Act 1995 local 

public notice is provided to impose the City of Bayswater’s annual fees 

and charges for the 2022/23 financial year. 

The proposed fees and charges will be considered by Council at the next 

Ordinary Council Meeting on 28 June 2022, and upon adoption by Council 

will be effective from 1 July 2022.  

A schedule of these proposed fees and charges is available on the City's 

website at https://www.bayswater.wa.gov.au/fees. 
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